
March 12, 2021 
 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY 

https://www.americanhouse.com/oak-park/construction-updates 

 

To all our Neighbors – 

We hoping you have been enjoying this current taste of Spring the past week.  As you will have noticed our 

construction activities have really taken advantage of this weather as well.   

Below are updates for our American House Senior Living Community at 703 Madison Street in Oak Park: 

• Clark Construction has completed their safety fence enclosure around the site.  As mentioned above we are 

sure you have noticed the increased activity regarding large construction equipment and trucking.  This is 

interesting and exciting for us all.  However, we really need to keep in mind that this is an active construction 

site and safety is of utmost importance.  Please keep in mind the following: 

o The General Public is NOT allowed within the construction site fencing.  The gates will be open from 

time to time to allow delivery access.  This should not be taken as an invitation for the General Public 

to enter as well. 

o Construction sites always present hazardous conditions even at perceived safe distances and off 

work hours.  This is a constant maintenance on our end as Developers and Contractors to maintain 

safety as a priority both for the staff onsite as well as the public.  We appreciate your attention to 

this matter. 

• Excavation for the building for the underground parking garage will continue through the end of March 

and will lead into installation work for the concrete foundations.  As mentioned in previous communications 

this will include increased trucking along Madison St. 

• The next major activity you will notice in April is the delivery and installation of a tower crane which enables 

us to start the vertical construction of this project. 

• AT&T continues to pull new cables in manholes at Euclid/Adams and Euclid/Madison intersections and is 

expected to finish before end of March. 

• ComEd is currently in process of pulling their cables and are expected to be complete at the end of March. 

We would like to continue to encourage you to join our email list to keep you informed in real time of impending 

construction work.  We are committed to being communicative through this process as we understand it can be 

disruptive. If you would like to be added to this list or have any other questions or concerns, please email  

oakpark@redico.com.   

 

Mike Thibos 

Construction Manager 

 

Real Estate Development and Investment Company 

One Towne Square | Suite 1600 

Southfield | MI 48076 

T 331.645.3342 

E-Mail  

mthibos@redico.com 

http://www.redico.com 
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